
    

29 November 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Huge congratulations to Year 5 who brought our term of Parent Assemblies to a close 

today in superb fashion. Thank you for all your support with these and I hope you 

enjoyed them as much as I did.  

Next Thursday and Friday are our Nativities so there will be no Parent Assembly.  

This week we welcomed some parents to see the wonderful work we have been 

undertaking in the IBelong project in Year 5. In the New year we will have some 

materials from this to share with parents.  

Finally, I end on some tremendous news. Last week our Gymnastics team took part in 

the Key Steps Area competition in Truro and I am delighted to say they won!  They now 

go through to the next round. Good luck to our dance club who take part in the feet 

beet contest at Richard Lander next Thursday. Also, our planning permission has now 

been passed for our new outside building. We hope it will be in place very soon.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Mr Gould  

 

Football and netball club – will not run next week. All other clubs are on. Clubs will end 

for the term on Friday 13th December.  

Eco Committee – our brand new committee met this week and had a tremendous first 

meeting. Lots of discussion was held about Christmas cards. The committee agreed that 

Christmas cards should still be sent by children if they wanted to and  can be put in the 

post boxes in school ready for delivery but we will start a recycling scheme to do 

something with the cards after Christmas. Collection points will be put in classes. Also a 

reminder that we are recycling toothbrushes, pens etc…in the foyer as part of the 

terracycle scheme.  



Crossing Patrol – There will be no school crossing patrol on Tuesday or Wednesday, 

please ensure your child safely crosses the road, using the zebra crossing. 

Parent Pay Lunches – Can I please remind all parents to book school 

lunches on Parent Pay even if you are in Reception and KS 1. The kitchen need this 

information to enable the correct number of meals to be prepared and cooked for the 

children each day.  

PTA/Friends -Tombola Tuesdays. Every Tuesday friends are asking for 

donations to the classrooms for tombola, the friends will collect these every week. 

On the 13th December, Fayre day, there will be a non-uniform Christmas jumper day, 

donations for the cake stall or a tombolla item please.Thank you for your support.  

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 

 
 Eloise, Alfie, Sasha, Charlie, Freya-Mae, Sonny, Jack, Jake 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – Red Oaks   

 

DIARY DATES 2019/2020 

29th November  Red Oaks Parent Assembly  

5th and 6th December at 1:30pm Reception and KS 1 Nativity in Village hall  

11th December Christmas Lunch 

12th December Santa Breakfast 

13th December Christmas Fayre 

19th December  KS 2 Christingle St Pauls Church 6pm  

20th December  End of term -  Christmas Holidays 

6th January  Back to school  

10th January Yr4 cake sale 

13th February Last day of term – Half Term. Yr 3 cake sale 

14th February School closed for staff training 

24th February Return to school 

13th March Yr 2 cake sale 

27th March Last day of term – Easter Holidays 

14th April Return to school 

24th April Yr 1 cake sale 

11th May – 14th May  SATS week Year 6  

15th May Yr  R cake sale 

22nd May  Last day of term – Half term & Cream Tea 

1st June  Return to school 



17th June  Sports Day  

26th June Summer Fayre 

30th June and 1st July  Richard Lander Induction Days  

22nd July  School ends for Summer at 2pm 

 

 

 


